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MINUTES of a Meeting of the Golf & The View Committee held via Zoom on Tuesday 8th 

September 2020 at 7.00pm. 

 

Present: 

Councillors M Brown (Chair) and B Webb (Vice Chair) 

Councillors D Argent, J Edson, M Everden and J Meek (as substitute for Cllr J Cash). 

Isabelle Mouland, Assistant Town Clerk  

Craig Nicol, General Manager – The View 

Simon Lambert, Head Greenkeeper – Seaford Head Golf Course 

There were no members of the public 

At the start of the meeting the Chair, Cllr M Brown experienced technical problems which lead him 

to leave, so there was a pause in the introduction. 

Cllr B Webb joined at 7.03pm. 

Cllr M Brown re-joined at 7.08pm to start the agenda. 

G06/09/20 Apologies for Absence 

Apologies for absence were received from Cllr J Cash (Cllr J Meek substitute).  

The Golf Professional, Fraser Morley, reported technical difficulties with his equipment and he 

therefore was unable to join.  

G07/09/20 Disclosure of Interests 

No declarations were made of discloseable pecuniary interests or interests other than pecuniary 

interests as defined under the Seaford Town Council Code of Conduct and the Localism Act 2011, in 

relation to matters on the agenda. 

G08/09/20 Public Participation  

There was no public participation. 

G09/09/20 Head Greenkeeper’s Report 

The Committee considered report 45/20 presenting details of the golf course maintenance.  

It was RESOLVED to NOTE the contents of the report. 

G10/09/20 Golf Professional’s Report 

The Committee considered report 44/20 providing an update on golf course related matters.  

It was RESOLVED to NOTE the contents of the report. 

G11/09/20 The View General Manager’s Report 

The Committee considered exempt report 46/20 presenting an update on the operations at and 

performance of The View. 

G11.1 It was RESOLVED to NOTE the contents of the report. 

G11.2 It was RESOLVED to NOTE a Golf & The View Committee meeting being called for 

Tuesday 3rd November 2020 at 7pm, via Zoom, to further review the performance of The 

View when a full quarter’s figures are available and more is known regarding the 

feasibility of functions. 
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The meeting closed at 7.34pm. 

 

 

Councillor Mark Brown 

Chair 


